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Re: In the Matter of the Bureau of Land Management Federal Compliance Agreement 
Docket No. CWA-08-2013-0020 

Dear Ms. Connell: 

On March 26, 2013, the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency and the Bureau of Land Management 
(BLM), State of Colorado Front Range District, entered into a Federal Compliance Agreement 
(Agreement). The Agreement pertained to the BLM's Park Center well located in Fremont County, 
Colorado. Per paragraph 8 in the "GENERAL PROVISIONS" section of the Agreement, the parties 
agreed to terminate the Agreement after the BLM obtained a National Pollutant Discharge Elimination 
System (NPDES) permit. The EPA issued the BLM an NPDES permit for the Park Center well's 
discharge on November 19, 2018 (Permit CO-0035017). Accordingly, the Agreement is now terminated. 

If you have any questions, please contact Laurel Dygowski at (303) 312-6144 or 
dygowski.laurel@epa.gov. Thank you for your assistance in resolving this matter. 

Sincerely, 

han, Director 
ent and Compliance Assurance Division 

cc: Melissa Haniewicz, EPA, Regional Hearing Clerk 


